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Chair & Committee Members, 

 

I'm sorry, but I OPPOSE SB 64. 

 

As a retired mom of three, I worked my entire life to support my children, sometimes 

taking more than one job to do so.  I understand hardship.  What I do not understand 

is paying anyone in advance of a "credit" they may take off their taxes (assuming 

they pay into the tax system to get such a credit) and then not having to report those 

$$ as income by receiving it as advance "payments". 

 

I just cannot support this at all.  Please do not pass this bill. 

 


